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Are you a Reading Monster? 

The Premier’s Reading Challenge plays an important role in promoting the love 

of reading. This year we are encouraging all students to take up the Challenge! 

The challenge is to read twelve books in total, by Friday 5th September. 

The challenge is open to Reception (including Mid-Year Receptions) to Year 6.  

Eight of the books must be from the Challenge Booklist; available on the 

Premier’s Reading Challenge website and four books of their own choice. 

Student reading records are available from the library or can be downloaded 

from the Premier’s Reading Challenge website. A link to the website can be 

found on the St Joseph’s Catholic School Student Inranet page by clicking the 

library icon. 

 

Is your child taking up the Challenge in 2025? 

 

If so, please ensure they fill in their student reading records as they read their 

books and sign off the form as they go. Once completed, the form should be 

handed in to their class teacher/library. 

Once the form is received, the child’s name will be placed on a Reading 

Monster, to appear on the St Joseph’s Premier’s Reading Challenge ‘Wall of 

Fame’, situated in the Library, in relevant class groups.  

Which class will have the most Reading Monsters? 

 


